
NO PULL THRU
NO BACK-IN

P A R K I N G

NEW PARKING
REGULATIONS!

Students, employees, visitors and retirees  
will no longer be issued physical parking permits. 

Your license plate will become your virtual parking permit, therefore 
backing in or pulling through spaces will no longer be allowed.

The License Plate Recognition system must be able to recognize  
your vehicle tag number as your virtual permit from the drive lane.   

So it is critical that all vehicles do not pull through or back into 
spaces. This will avoid unnecessary tickets.

Visit vsuparking.com for more information.




